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            1st July 2022 

Dear Parents 

Thankfully it has been a full year in school with no lockdowns.  Although we experienced some 

disruption, we were able to return to near normal school life. Hopefully, as we look forward to next 

year, the situation will continue to improve.  

The staff were again overwhelmed with the kind words and beautiful gifts.  They were very much 

appreciated and enjoyed.  Thank you to everyone who took the time to think of us.  

School uniform 

The school has decided to keep jogging bottoms as part of the school uniform.  However, these 

must be plain navy trousers with no markings.  It is important that we re-establish high 

expectations of school uniform.  The school will be perusing an outdoor and active curriculum.  This, 

along with rising fuels bills has impacted our decision. The staff feel this compromise will ensure 

pupils are smart as well as warm and comfortable.  Trainers can also be worn. 

Uniform can be purchased at Horace McMullans, Dungannon.  They will also supply plain navy jogging 

bottoms, if required.  

Please also note jewellery is not permitted at school. If you are thinking about getting your child’s 

ears pierced, please do so early in the summer holidays.  Earrings are not permitted for any physical 

activity at school.  

New term 

Pupils should return to school on Wednesday 31st August for 8.55 am and should be collected at 12 

noon.  Please note no school meals will be provided on this day, however a small snack will be 

required. 

 

Have a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing everyone again in September.  

Mrs Robinson  



           

           

 


